
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



Here is the footage from 

Site Safety Seminar for Capital Works New Works Contracts 

which was held on 11 December 2020 

The speaker is Mr. Henry CHEUNG 

Senior Consultant Occupational Safety and Health Council 

 

His presentation topic is 

Surprise Safety Inspection Programme (SSIP) 

Findings in 3rd Quarter of 2020 

Hello 

I would like to share with you  

some of the findings in the second and third quarter (Q2 & Q3)  

at the construction sites of some new works contracts 

Some were good examples for learning whereas some serve as alerts 

we are stepping into our 8th year 

You can see the scores from 2013 to Q2 and Q3 this year  

on the right-hand side with the median scores of 92 and 87 

Two of the slides were about good practices 

Or we have not seen something better than these  

They were about lifting equipment 

the use of RFID surrounding lifting machines 

There were contractual requirements 

but we did not often see them being fulfilled completely 

Yet this construction team had done a great job 

Here you can see the RFID label on this worker’s safety helmet 

and there was a sensor fixed onto the body of this mobile crane 

When a worker entered the danger zone a red light appeared to warn the operator 

Similarity a sound was emitted near the machine to warn other workers  

if the worker did not leave the zone on time 

then the operator had to turn off the machine and ask him/her to leave 

This was a good example 

The other example here was the lifting crane 

This was what we call a ‘limit switch’ 

These were sensors which were adjustable as seen in the photo 

For lifting different materials under different circumstances 

the arrangements for the area near the rope installation are different 

That was why the size of the sensor could be adjusted 

I wanted to share this with you as I felt that this was a thoughtful touch 



OK that would be the end of my sharing 

Thank you 


